
MONDAY, MAY 24th 
 
 
CLARK VOLLEYBALL 
Attention current 7th and 8th graders:  there is a volleyball information meeting 
tomorrow morning, May 25th, during Advisory in the LGI. 
 
YOUTH LEADERSHIP CAMP 
If any 7th or 8th grade student is interested in learning more about a possible career in 
law enforcement, please see your counselor for information about the Indiana Sheriff's 
Association Youth Leadership Camp. 
 
LIBRARY NEWS 
Attention all in-person students and eLearners:  Please return any books that you 
checked out from Clark's Library before the end of this school year. If you are not sure 
what you have overdue, you are welcome to drop in the library to check.  Elearners, 
please email Mrs. Genovese at tgenoves@lcscmail.com, if you need to check your 
account.  Thank you! 
 
 
 
 
             **************************************************************************************** 
 

Lake Central Food Service 

*UPDATE 5/14/21* 

FREE MEALS 

The last day for eLearner meal pickup will be Tuesday, May 25th at Grimmer Door J from 11:00 
AM - 1:00 PM. Meal bags will include 5 free breakfast and 5 free lunch meals. You may want to 

bring a tote bag to carry your meals. 

Starting June 1st, meals will be available for pickup for all students in the 
community 18 and under. No sign up is required. Meal bags will include 5 
free breakfast and 5 free lunch meals. You may want to bring a tote bag to 

carry your meals. 
Pickup dates in June are Tuesdays, June 1, 8, 15 & 22. Pick up will be at Grimmer Door J 

from 11:30-1:30. Please note the time and do not plan on coming early as Summer School traffic 
will need to clear out before meal distribution starts. 

The last day for Summer meal pickup will be June 22, 2021. 

mailto:tgenoves@lcscmail.com


All students at LCSC will continue to receive free meals during the 2021-22 
school year. All students may have one free breakfast and lunch daily. More 

details to come.... 
 
 

PARENTS: 
PLEASE MAKE SURE YOUR CHILD IS FOLLOWING THE DRESS CODE POLICY 
AT SCHOOL.  SHORTS/SKIRTS/DRESSES SHOULD BE AT LEAST FINGERTIP 
LENGTH AND NO SLEEVELESS TOPS ARE ALLOWED.  STUDENTS SENT TO 
THE OFFICE VIOLATING DRESS CODE POLICY WILL BE ASKED TO CALL 
HOME FOR A CHANGE OF CLOTHING. 
 


